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Donate Now! 

 
Greetings to you as we look forward to warmer weather after a sometimes cold and snowy winter. We hope 
you and your family are doing well.  
 
The work and maintenance of East View Cemetery starts as the weather gets warmer and grass starts 
growing. We are grateful for all Association members’ assistance of East View through your contacts, 
donations, and presence at the monthly workdays.  
 
East View Cemetery members are proud of our connections with the East Lake Community. We share a 
mutually supportive partnership with the East Lake Neighbors Community Association. Through the work of 
our East Lake neighbors, an “Adopt A Block” program was started last year. Engraved red bricks have been 
placed at the beginning of each section for locating graves and adopted blocks. 
 
The East View Cemetery Association is also grateful to the Boy Scouts, who volunteer with cemetery 
cleanup two workdays a year. We have support from other community groups, including the Drew Charter 
School.  
 
We want to express appreciation to all who have helped the cemetery with donations this year. All 
donations are helpful with grass cutting and other cemetery maintenance throughout the year. We’ve 
already had one grass cutting on March 1st, so the cemetery is ready for our first workday of the year on 
Saturday, March 8, from 10:00-3:00p.m. 
  
Please send donations to East View Cemetery Association, Inc., P.O. Box 3572, Lilburn, GA 30048-3572. The 
East View Cemetery Association is a 501(c) (13) non-profit organization. Donations to the East View 
Cemetery Association are tax deductible to the full extent as allowed by law. 
 
Please note that if you are planning to bury urns or ashes, notify the cemetery so they will be aware of the 
burial and can record the information in our records. It is very important that a marker is placed at the 
gravesite, and the officers know about it. Please remember that the burial fees increased on January 1st to 
$1,000 for a casket burial and $500 for burial of cremains. 
  
Mildred Williams, President  404-644-6050 
Joyce Cameron, Treasurer  770-923-1674 
Sandra Snyder, Secretary  470-216-1082 


